
Beautification Committee 

June 3, 2021


Joey Hendrix at Hendrix Irrigation and Fencing completed his agreed upon work on both of the 
traffic circles this past week.  The RPZs have been installed and the testing certification has 
been sent to the city.  The sprinkler heads have been replaced and new parts to the system 
have been installed.  It is set to water every day while the new plants become established,  


Jackie Lamar will donate day lilies and several other perennial plants from her garden and will 
ask for a workday next week to plant them.  


The sprinklers were turned on at the Tyler entrances today by a Beautification Committee 
member. The last sprinkler head on the John Bryant entrance appears to be lacking sufficient 
pressure to raise the head sufficiently to water the back shrubs against the wall.  They were 
also weeded and trimmed by Natural State Landscaping as per their contract with SJNA.   



